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March Newsletter
February was a great month!  The kids had fun learning about Dinosaurs, Valentines, Bears, & Music.
Registration is open to our current students and/or siblings until March 12th.  We will be calling the wait list after Spring Break so please make sure you have all paperwork and payments in to guarantee your child’s spot for next year.

Our second 50/50 draw is underway and this year we are allowing families to use this as a volunteer opportunity to help us at the preschool. For every 100.00 you sell will go towards one hour of volunteer time. Please reach out if you would like to help us sell some tickets. The tickets can be signed out at the office and you can return the unsold ones. The draw is April 7th, 2021.
With the change in weather ahead of us we have changed our drop off to outside and will start with playing outside now. The first half hour of class will be spent outside so please have your children dressed to play outside when dropping off. If you need to come in to get them ready then keep in mind only 4 parents are allowed in at a time. There will be some days where we will start indoors if the weather is too cold or wet to play outside.

We would like to remind parents that picking up your child on time is not only important but greatly impacts the schedule here at the preschool. The schedule to pick up is no later than 11:30 for mornings and no later than 3:30 for afternoon. Please feel free to come around 10-15 minutes early as that is the most comfortable time to pick up.
*We will now be applying a 20.00 late fee to families for late pick ups*
We have Totem T-Shirts for sale at the preschool if anyone may like to buy one. They are 10$ and we have lots of colors and sizes. Please let us know if you would like to purchase one for your child.
If everyone can have a final look in our lost and found basket at the front entryway before March break that would be great. We will be doing a donation soon and anything not collected may go in that donation.
We will be wearing Green on March 11th & 12th if your family would like to join us for St. Patrick’s Day.
We will be closed for Spring Break from March 12th to March 26th, returning on March 29th.  Please enjoy this time with your family (
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	Theme: Fairytales
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Theme: Fairytales
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Wear Green 
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Wear Green
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Spring Vacation No School 

_________
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Spring vacation No School
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Happy St. Patrick’s Day.
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Happy Birthday Emersyn!
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Theme: Easter
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School Reopens 
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